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Subject:  
Please evaluate the on-street parking along River Valley Road from USH 18 thru the second curve to the south.  

 
Details:  
2/5/2024. This item was brought forward by Ald. McElderry to evaluate the on-street parking on River Valley Road 
from USH 18 through the second curve to the south. With the Kwik Trip now being established, vehicles are parking 
close to the drive approaches and making it difficult to merge onto River Valley Road. Engineering staff have 
reviewed this request and do not have an issue with establishing the no parking zones as outlined in the executive 
recommendation below. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing nine (9) no parking signs and eight (8) new sign pole would be around $585 and covered by 
the 2024 Building and Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends establishing no parking on the west and south sides of River Valley 
Road from USH 18 to 140’ east of Elkhart Drive, establishing no parking on the south and west sides of River Valley 
Road from 325’ east of Elkhart Drive to 555’ east of Elkhart Drive, and establishing no parking on the east and north 
sides of River Valley Road from USH 18 to 425’ east of USH 18. 

 
 


